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Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission
Commonwealth Keystone Building
400 North Street — Second Floor north
Harrisburg, PA 17120

Dear Secretary Chiavetta,

I am reaching out to you on behalf of Salem Township located in Westmoreland County. I am
chairman of the Board of Supervisors and would like to express our concerns our township has with the
Oakford Station & Energy Transfer Terminals with many transfer lines crossing our township. The
energy company I have mentioned has worked very well within our community for many years. We do
not want our township dug up to adjust transfer lines, water lines, electric utilities and sewer lines.

The proposed regulations the PUC are trying to implement will create major disruptions to our roads
and private lands. Salem Township does not support the implementation of proposed regulations.

Thank you for your time.
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Robert H. Zundel



